
 

 

Christmas Tree Pick up 2022 

 

EnviroGreen will be recycling Christmas trees again this year.  We will be 

collecting trees the week of Monday, January 3rd and the week of Monday, 

January 24th, 2022.  Trees need to be out at the curb by the beginning of the 

week.  Due to weather and other unforeseen issues we cannot provide the exact 

day or time to each community.   

Please remove all lights, ornaments, stands, and plastic wrap from the trees.  

Please do not dispose of wreaths with the trees; the material that holds the 

wreaths together will cause damage to the equipment.  Wreaths should be 

disposed of with your regular trash. 

We thank you for taking part in our Tree Recycling Program this year.  From all of 

us here at EnviroGreen we would like to wish each and every one of our 

customers a Safe and Happy Holiday Season and a Happy New Year! 

Happy Holidays, 

 

EnviroGreen 


